
Dear members of the Senate Judiciary Committee ; I am extremely upset with the way SB 

941 is being rushed through committee with very little time for public input. this bill is a 
solution to a non-existent problem and seems designed only to harass law-abiding gun 
owners while doing nothing to affect criminal behavior. Those seem to be the traits of all 
the typical anti-gun bills favored by the supporters of this bill, be they named Prozanski, 
Burdick or Bloomberg. This bill deserves the trash can and nothing more and the people 
of Oregon deserve legislators who will focus on real problems instead of political 
agendas. 
Thank you. 
Ted Welter 
Aumsville,OR 
 

 

 

 

 


